March 4th, 2022
Urgent Notice

Dear valued customers,

It is regret to inform you that we received some reports about our email has been used as spoofing mails.

This time, there is ZIP file attached with password in the email sentences, and guides you to open its attached ZIP file.

How to deal with spoofing mails when you find:

Please be the most cautious NOT to open and/or download the attachment,

and/or click on a malicious link in the spoofing mails.

When vou receive spoof mails, check with preview first and delete them immediately.

We apologize for causing you inconvenience

Riken Perfumery Holdings Co., Ltd.
Riken Perfumery Go., Ltd.



